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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jade and Skye (the cockerspaniel) came to visit the school last Friday.  She was 

overwhelmed with our donation of £100 to the Dumfries Canine Rescue Centre – well done, 

to pupils and staff and thank you to all families for supporting our local charity in our                                      

‘Wear what you want day’! 

      Brownrock 

Gymnastics Team  

We are very proud of our girls; Aiva, 

Honey, Isla and Alannah who represented 

both schools at the Dumfries and Galloway 

Competition event on Sunday 3rd March at 

DG1.  Thank you to Miss Hudson for being 

our exceptional coach and to Dumfries ‘Y’ 

Gymnastics Club for the use of their club 

facilities for our training sessions. 

Thanks also goes to Mums, Dads and 

Grandparents who turned out in full 

support for the Brownrock Team!   

When you mix our school colours of blue and red together, your get PURPLE –                            

hence the lovely colour of our partnership leotards! 
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World Book Day                                                                                                                                

In true Caerlaverock style, the children turned up in full support of our ‘Mad Hatters Tea 

Party’ theme wearing a variety of Alice in Wonderland characters or in a costume of their 

favourite book choice.  Thank you for the kind cake and treats donated to enjoy at lunch time 

for our tea party picnic!  To support our reading activities, the children participated in Paired 

Reading with their partner to enjoy reading and learning together.                                                 

Enjoy spending your book voucher, boys and girls! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ordering lunches – request from Mrs Bonar – Catering Manager                                                 

If your child is absent in the morning or at an appointment, please contact the school by 

11am if your child will or will not require a school cooked / prepared meal.  This will allow 

Mrs Bonar to prepare what is required in time or to not have food waste if your child does not 

come into school.  Your support in this matter is much appreciated. 

Caerlaverock Community Association Meeting – Wednesday 28th February                           

Two keys messages to share with parents / carers from the committee are: 

1. ‘20 is plenty’ – local residents ask all drivers coming into Glencaple to make sure that 

they slow down to 20 miles per hour as there are concerns of speeding. 

2. Dog fouling – take care on pavements coming to/from school.  They are appealing to 

all local residents to address this problem. 

NSPCC Letter and Assemblies                                                                                                                          

Every year, as part of our Safeguarding work in schools, we deliver assemblies linked to 

‘NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe’ programme.  Please find a letter enclosed with further links 

to information and NSPCC resources for families to help keep children safe. 

Kind regards                                                                                                                               

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff 


